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 DŜǧȅǎōǳǊƎ /ŀƳǇǳǎ ¦ǇŘŀǘŜ 

 

aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ /ŀƳǇǳǎ ±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 

Greetings! 

On November 29th from 3:00-4:30 in the  

Robert C. Hoffman Community Room, the cam-

pus will be hosting a showing of the documentary 

Paper Tigers.  Staff, faculty, students and 

members of our community are invited to  

attend. 

Paper Tigers chronicles a year in the life of  

Lincoln High School in the community of  

Walla Walla, Washington. The kids who come 

to Lincoln have a history of truancy, behavioral 

problems and substance abuse. After Lincoln's 

principal is exposed to research about the effects 

of Adverse Childhood Experiences (ACEs), he  

decides to radically change the school's approach 

to discipline.  

With the aid of diary camera footage, the film 

follows six students. From getting into fights, 

grappling with traumatic events in their lives, and 

on the cusp of dropping out, they find healing, 

support and academic promise at Lincoln High. 

Paper Tigers is a testament to what the latest  

developmental science is proving: that one caring 

adult  can help break the cycle of adversity in 

a persons life.  

This movie is a great example of ñmattering theoryò and the impact a community that fosters strong student 

connections can have on the success of those students.   I  hope to see you at the movie! 
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Ashlyn Riccione 

 

LEADERSHIP HANOVER EDUCATION DAY          

On Tuesday, November 8, the Campus hosted the Hanover Chamber Leadership Program Education Day.  

Leadership Hanover is a unique leadership program designed to introduce professionals to key components of 

the community, including: educa-

tion, economic development, health 

and wellness, local government and 

state government. HACC partners with 

Leadership Hanover to   

provide Continuing Education Units 

(CEUs)  for program participants. 

While on campus, the participants  

enjoyed a campus tour and participated 

in a panel discussion with leaders from  

Penn State York,  Shippensburg Uni-

versity, York College of Pennsylvania 

and HACC.  The focus of the panel 

discussion was on programs and  

services offered by each institution and the  issues, challenges and economic impact of  each institution on the 

region.   

 
GETTYSBURG CAMPUS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

The purpose of the Gettysburg Campus Advisory Committee is 

to provide a link between the Campus and our  

community.  Our Advisory Committee is an accomplished 

group of business, community and education leaders who  

provide counsel and advice to assure that our program  

offerings align with the professional and vocational needs of 

the community.  The committee meets four times per year.   

 

At our October 13th meeting, Gettysburg Campus students 

Sam Effland, Kayla Hosterman, Chad Koontz and alumnus 

Becky Laptook participated in a panel discussion sharing 

their background, program of study, how HACC has impacted 

their life, and why they chose to attend HACC. 

¶ Russ Greenholt, Conewago Valley School District 

¶ Harry Hartman, Gettysburg Times 

¶ Alecia Reese, Knouse Foods 

¶ Steve Rasmussen, Adams Electric Cooperative 

¶ Jeff Shaffer, RE/Max of Gettysburg 

¶ Alan Stock, Eicholtz Furniture 

¶ Carrie Stuart, Gettysburg Adams Chamber  

¶ Don Wilkinson, The Brethren Home Community 

¶ Leigh Ayers, Community Resident 

¶ Roger Bair, Financial Consulate 

¶ Amelia Contreras, Manos Unidas 

¶ Bert Elsner, Elsner Engineering 

¶ Robin Fitzpatrick, ACEDC 

¶ Mike Gaskins, Hanover Hospital 

¶ Gary Laabs, HACC Alumnus 

¶ Gary Laird, Hanover Chamber  
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TREE NAMING OPPORTUNITY 

Now through December 31, 2016 PK Hoover, owner of Kennieôs Mar-

kets has agreed to match any donation to the Presidentôs Fund for 

Excellence up to $250.  If youôre interested in naming a tree on the 

campus, or if youôre currently in a pledge arrangement to do so, con-

sider making a donation towards the $1,000 require-

ment before December 31 and up to $250 of your 

donation will be matched by PK Hoover.   

As an employee, you are eligible to establish a 

pledge arrangement, payable over four years, to 

meet the $1,000 gift threshold for tree naming. 

{ŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇ bŜǿǎ 

ϣ  Amber Hawthorne, a pre-nursing 

major, was selected the winner of the 

PTK sponsored ñCommunity  

College Completion Corp Essay con-

test for her essay submission in  

response to the prompt ñWhy do you 

want to complete your degree at 

HACC?ò  She will receive a $500  

tuition voucher to be used for her 

spring 2017 classes.  This is Amberôs 

first semester at HACC and she is en-

rolled in four classes.  

ϣGettysburg Campus Phi Theta Kappa students recently 

met their $3,000 fundraising goal to establish an annual 

scholarship fund.  Gettysburg campus PTK liaison  

Timothy Mullen and Gettysburg campus PTK  

advisor Catherine Frost recently signed the Memo-

randum of Understanding (MOU) officially establishing 

the HACC Gettysburg Campus Phi Theta Kappa annual 

scholarship award to benefit a Gettysburg campus 

PTK student.   


